
Youth Leadership and Recognition Meeting 
 
At the August meeting of the San Benito 4-H Council there was a lot of discussion around the 
requirements, access and expectations of youth leaders in the San Benito County 4-H 
program.  Upon reflecting on this discussion, I would like to invite youth and families to a 
meeting on Wednesday, October 14th from 7 – 9pm in room 204 of the Vets building to 
discuss our current youth leadership and recognition programs and what additional 
opportunities might be available. 
 
The outcome of this meeting will be to assess interest in exploring, developing and 
implementing leadership and recognition opportunities that would be attractive and obtainable to 
greater numbers of members in our program. Specifically we will be looking at the processes for 
record books, county-wide youth leadership positions, and scholarships.     
 
Ideally we would like to have representation from every club at this meeting, but all interested 
members and families are welcome.  I look forward to hearing your thoughts and generating 
new ideas to further engage more young people in our program. 

- Lynn 
 


